In April 2021, the Ann Arbor City Council passed Resolution R-21-129 to develop an unarmed crisis
response team. The City of Ann Arbor asked Public Sector Consultants, a nonpartisan research and
consulting firm, to gather feedback from community members about the best way to create a team

of unarmed social and human services professionals to respond to crisis and public safety calls in

the city.

Join the conversation at one of the upcoming public forums!

https://pscinc.co/discuss
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